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Dear DrBarton 

Consideration of possible referral to the High Court under Section 29(4) 
of the National Health Service Reform and Health Care Professions Act 
2002 

I am writing to let you know that the Council for Healthcare Regulatory 
Excellence (CHRE), held a case meeting on 29 March 2010 to consider the 
decision of the Fitness to Practise Panel of the General Medical Council in 
your case on 29 January 2010. They decided not to refer the case to the High 
Court. 

The note of the meeting has been made available on CHRE’s website. 

’;Code 
Scrutiny Officer 
CHRE 

Council for Healthcare Regulatory Excellence 

11 Strand, London WC2N 5HR 
T 020 7389 8030 F 020 7389 8040 www.chre.org.uk 


